


 

 

 

Official statement from Britannia Industries on speculations of Mr. Varun Berry’s 

resignation  

There have been false speculations over the last few days on Mr. Varun Berry’s resignation from 

the Company.  

We would like to clarify that these rumours are incorrect and baseless. Varun Berry has been 

reappointed as the Managing Director for Britannia Industries Ltd for 5 years effective 1st April 

2019, following his successful stint of 6 years since 2013.  

In his tenure, the Company has seen strong results and the endeavor is to become a Global Total 

Foods company.  


